
There is new-this-week construction on HWY 58 between I-5 and the Covered Bridge: 
 Shoulder closures. 
 Single lane closures weekdays between 6 a.m. -  7 p.m. with flagging. 
 Up to three work zones. 
 Potential delays up to 20 minutes. 

We don’t yet have experience on how much this will slow you down – although it doesn’t look 
too bad. An alternative route (especially from the north) is: 
 From I-5, head east on OR-126 E (N Springfield) 
 After 6.3 miles, continue straight onto Bob Straub Pkwy 
 Keep going “straight” as the route becomes OR-222 then Jasper Rd then Jasper/Lowell  
  Rd and finally straight onto Pengra Rd for 12 miles (from the start of Bob Straud) 
 

 
 


